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Meeting Minutes 12/17/15 

Bend-La Pine 2015 
Sites and Facilities 
Planning Committee 

1.5 Hours 
Bend-La Pine Administration Building 
Room #314 
520 NW Wall Street 
Bend, OR 97701 
(541) 355-1004 

 
Existing Facilities Team:     Future Needs Team: 
Skip Butler   Teri Friesen   Dean Wise 
Heidi Slaybaugh  Ned Myers   Jen Souza 
Steve Hannas   Matt Montgomery  David Ford 
Jackie Wilson   Kevin Gehrig   Damian Syrnk 
Matt Hillman   Steve Jorgenson  Josh Boehme 
Jesse Rassmussen      Karen Stiner 
 
The Sites and Facilities Team met as a complete group.  Brad Henry reviewed the goals of this process and 
members responsibilities.  The team will divide tonight into their respective groups to address their separate 
tasks.  Each team will appoint a committee chair that will serve as the group spokesperson when the teams 
meet as a whole. 
 
The meeting minutes from the Existing Facilities Team are attached.   
 
Following are the minutes from the Future Needs Team: 
The team nominated Mel Oberst as their committee chair as the first order of business.  Greg Blackmore 
proceeded with a power point outlining and explaining Portland State Population Research Center.  
Historically they have been utilized by Bend-La Pine Schools for population forecasts and demographic 
trends.  They (PSU) provided an enrollment forecast for the district in 2014.  Although a year old the data is 
still relevant and these numbers have been integrated into other Bend specific figures such as Building 
permits and approved housing units. 
 
Some notable trends were reviewed that have potential impact on growth, such as birth rates and economic 
trends.  All these factors have been implemented to present methodology for the Cohort-Component Model 
and the Grade Progression Model. 
 
Projections using actual 2015-16 enrollment and applying PSU's % increase were reviewed as a district total 
and also showing the projected growth of Bend, Three Rivers and La Pine.  The charts used PSU’s high and 
middle series applied for comparison purposes. 
 
Much discussion ensued about growth in each community (La Pine, Three Rivers and Bend). The initial look 
shows that, even using the high series enrollment projection in La Pine and Three Rivers, there is not a 
capacity need in this planning cycle for these two communities.  The committee is considering focusing on 
the Bend area for the remaining Future Needs Team meetings and will decide at the next meeting. 
 
The next Sites and Facilities Planning Committee Meeting will be January 21, 2016 here in the Education 
Center, Room #230, from 4:00pm to 5:30pm.  We will meet together for a brief time and then separate into 
our teams. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Marsha Baro 
















